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Hello, Michael,
 
Attached you will find correspondence related to your public records request.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lauren Jandl
Chief of Staff
 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
Email:  lauren.jandl@vermont.gov
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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November 13, 2023 
 
Michael B. Behrens, via email to:   
 

Re: Public Records Request  

Dear Michael: 

I write in response to your request for public records, dated November 7, 2023, in which you 
requested: copies of all written agreements that were adopted on or after January 1, 2020 by the 
State of VT AG and any and all foreign governments (including any national government; 
prefectural, state, or provincial government; and city government). This request does not include 
agreements between other US States (e.g., Wisconsin) or any Native Tribes. 
 
On November 8, 2023, you provided clarification of your request during a phone call during which 
you clarified that you are not looking for any copies of agreements or grants with entities in the 
United States. 
 
Following a search, we have determined that the Attorney General’s Office has no records that are 
responsive to your request. 
 
To the extent that seek records related to former attorneys general, you may contact the Vermont 
State Archives & Records Administration with your request. I have included a link to their website: 
https://sos.vermont.gov/vsara/request/archival-records/.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Lauren Jandl 
 
Lauren Jandl 
Chief of Staff 




